
 

 

Casinos, gambling arcades with gaming machines etc. have 

been closed since the middle of March 2020 to prevent the 

spreading of Covid-19. Nevertheless, the most recent numbers 

from the Danish Gambling Authority show that the lockdown 

have not caused a noticeable increase in online gambling.  
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